
       Pallamallawa 

     Primary School. 
           Ph: 67 549 209 

     Fax: 67 549 435  

 

Newsletter – Tuesday 11th December 
 

This will be the last newsletter for 2012. 

 

We wish all students and their families  

A Merry Christmas  

& Best Wishes for 2013. 
 
K-6 Christmas Tree - Warialda Pool – Wednesday – 12-2pm 

Thank you to the families who have returned permission/transport notes. All 

children requiring transport have been informed of who will be taking them. 

Students will need to bring a packed morning tea and lunch. Morning tea will be 

at 10.45 at school. Students will depart school at 11.15. Students not attending 

school need to meet at the pool at 12pm. No student is to enter the water until 

staff have organised supervision. 

Lunch may be purchased from the pool canteen. 

Santa will be visiting around 1pm. Gifts from Santa need to be dropped upon 

entry to Pool. 

 

Message from Mrs Barwick 

Mrs Barwick still has library books outstanding. Please have a hunt round. 

Some students have not return books borrowed earlier in the year. 
 

Year 6 Farewell Lunch – Thursday,13th  December 

Year 6 students have been invited to lunch with Mrs Schwartz and Mrs Barwick. 

Mrs Schwartz and Mrs Barwick will be transporting the students into lunch in 

Moree. 



 

Canteen 

Canteen has concluded for 2012.  

A big thank you to Lynette for organising Canteen over the last few years. 

The students and staff appreciate your support of the school. 

Canteen 2013 

Next year canteen will commence on Monday 11th February. Kerry Munn will be 

the Canteen Coordinator. Please contact Kerry on Mobile Number 0458250456 

if you can assist with Canteen next year. 

 

School Uniforms  

The new uniforms have arrived. 

The uniforms can be purchased on Monday, 17th December 2012, from  

9-10am. 

Or 

Tuesday 5th February 2013, 9-10am 

Please have correct money. No change is kept on the school premises. 

 

Calendar 
 

Term 4 

 

December 

 Wed 12th Christmas Tree Warialda Pool 12-2pm. 

 Thurs 13th  Year 6 Luncheon  

 Wed 19th Last Day Term 2012 

2013 Calendar 
 

Term 1 

 

February 

 Wed 6th Students 1-6 Return 

 Thurs 7th Kinda Students start school 



 

 
 

Will be Drawn at a Pallamallawa 

Community Christmas Party in 

  

Pallamallawa Hall 

21
st

 December 2012 at 6pm 

 

          Party starts a 5pm and finishes at 7pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There will be a visit from 

Santa, Ho Ho Ho! 

(Parents please provide a gift for your child)

$5000    

1
st
 

prize 

Only 

100 

tickets 

 
 

Christmas raffles will also be held in aid 
of local community groups, prizes 

include Christmas ham and prawns. 

 

Bring Along Your Friends and Family For A Fun 

Christmas Get Together, $5000 Will Be Won! 



 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Students and Staff of 
 Pallamallawa Public School 

would like to  
Thank you for your support  

Throughout 2012 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


